

A Message from our Club...

President

Greetings Everyone!

I hope everyone's summer is going well and you are all staying safe! It's hard to believe that snowmobile season is only a couple short months away. I don't know about you, but I am getting the itch!

As we draw closer to fall, it is time once again to remind everyone that you need to renew your snowmobile club memberships. As a reminder, your AWSC memberships expired on June 30, 2020. So, in order to get your

discounted trail pass for this season, you will need to renew your memberships now! Renewing your membership is easy. Simply go to our website and click on membership!

Upcoming Meetings & Events Thursday, September 10

Anchor Bay @ 7:00 pm Saturday, September 12

Trail Sign Repair/ Fall Work Day/Social Starting at 10:00am @ David Moon's house, 3111 90th St N

Thursday, October 8 Kellner International @ 7:00 pm (See Page 2 for the full year's

meeting & events schedule.)

Normally during the summer, we would have had one of our biggest fundraisers of the year by hosting Bingo at the Kellner Cornfest. As many of you know, this was cancelled because of COVID-19. In its place this year we had the idea to do a boat parade in conjunction with Anchor Bay. I have to say for it being a first-time event and with it being put together rather quickly, it was a great success and an event I continue to hear great feedback on. I will have more information for you at the September club meeting.

The board met on August 24 to discuss a number of items for the upcoming season. Two topics that were discussed in depth were future club meetings and our annual landowners' event.

First, I will start with our monthly club meetings. The board had a lengthy discussion on how we should handle monthly club meetings going forward while we are dealing with COVID-19. The decision was made to conduct our meetings as we normally have in the past and follow the schedule that was already announced. We will work with the establishments that we hold our meetings at to try and social distance as much as possible to keep not only club members but patrons of the establishments' safe.

Another area of discussion was our annual Landowners event. This is a big event for us and something we hold to a very high standard. Without the generosity of our landowners, we wouldn't have the sport we do in our community or the state as well. We feel an event like this is the least we can do to show our gratitude for our landowners that help make this sport possible, and realize what kind of impact the sport of snowmobiling has on our community. Last year we had over 100 landowners and club members attend this event! With that in mind, the board has decided that the best course of action with the current state of COVID-19 and for the safety of club members and landowners alike, is to postpone the landowner's event until the spring. We feel this is the safest course of action for all involved.

As we get closer to fall and the days start to get shorter, it is time to start thinking about our trails, brushing, and signing. We are going to hold a sign repair and trail maintenance day on Saturday, September 12. We will have a number of projects including repairing of signs, straightening gates, and brushing sections of trails. We will have a get together and social after we are done. See our Facebook event for all the details or contact myself; hope you can make it!

Lastly, just a reminder that our first club meeting for the season will be held on Thursday, September 10, 2020 at Anchor Bay Bar and Grill at 7:00pm. Hope to see you there!

David Moon - 715-451-1881

Kellner Knights Club Renewal & Trail Passes Information

Trail passes have been available to purchase since July 1, 2020. We encourage our members to renew their Kellner Knights Club membership by early fall so that you receive your trail pass prior to the trails opening. It is preferred you do this on-line through our webpage at http://kellnerknights.org/join-ourclub/ and pay on-line, however, you may print the membership form found to the right and mail it with your check if you prefer. After you join the club, you may then apply for your 2021 Discounted Annual Trail Pass through the AWSC website. Trail Pass registration and general information may be found on our webpage at http:// kellnerknights.org/trail-pass/ or at www.awsc.org.

Did you know that the fine for riding without a WI Trail Pass is \$250? We hope you pass the word on to fellow snowmobilers and inform them of the need for trail passes. Encourage them to join a club if they do not belong to one already to qualify for the \$10 discounted pass (non-members will pay \$30 per year for their trail pass.) The club discounted Trail Pass receipt will be legal to ride with! The receipt will be good for 3 weeks from the date of purchase. Just remember that the State of WI will continue to send out the trail passes, not the AWSC.

Kellner Knights Snowmobile Club Membership Form Name: Spouse: Children: Address: City: State: Zip:

Newsletters will be sent via email to save time and costs.

If you prefer it mailed to you, please check this box.

Email:

Home Phone:_____Cell: _____

\$30 Membership Fee Made Payable to: Kellner Knights
Mail this form and your check to:

Justin Conner, 6310 Pointe Place, Wis. Rapids, WI 54494 For more information call (715) 741-1314 or email justin.l.conner@gmail.com.





Kellner Knights Club 2020-2021 Regular Meeting Calendar		
Sept. 10, 2020 @ Anchor Bay	Oct. 8, 2020 @ KI	Nov. 12, 2020 @ ChatRBox
Dec. 10 @ The Ridges (Xmas party)	Jan. 14, 2021 @ ChatRBox	Feb. 11, 2021 @ The Ridges
March 11, 2021 @ KI	April 8, 2021 @ Kellner Club	May 13, 2021 @ Mickey's Tip Up (Garage)

Special Event Dates Additional information on the events listed below and other Kellner events will be coming your way either through email, Facebook, or posted on the Kellner Knights webpage.

September 12, 2020 (Rain date Sept. 19) Fall Clean Up Day & Social Start at 10:00am

Postponed Until Spring

Landowners Appreciation Dinner @ Lion's Club that was originally planned for November December 10, 2020 Club Christmas Party @ The Ridges February 13, 2021 Radar Run

Kellner Knights Snowmobile Club - Kellner WI

President - David Moon Vice President - Justin Conner Treasurer - Julie Becker Secretary - Sue Zirnhelt
Other Board Members - Shawn Becker, Bobby Donahue, and Mark Placek
Trail Boss - Mike Sievers Groomer Boss - Josh Lassa







































































Gold Sponsors













Where They Like to Make the Deal Easy!

Sales - Service - Detailing | www.BrunsAndSonsAuto.com

2251 PLOVER RD. • PLOVER, WI 54467 715-544-6333

=AUTOuc





